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Fiscal Note
2008 General Session

Startup costs of $2,000 will be paid from the existing budget of the Public Employees Health Program.

State Impact

Office of the Legislative Fiscal Analyst

Enactment of this bill likely will not result in direct, measurable costs and/or benefits for businesses or 
local governments. Individuals who choose to participate in this program may be required to pay an 
additional $2.50 per month for withdrawals.

Individual, Business and/or Local Impact
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